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Adam Teitzman, Director 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

FILED 7/31/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 07048-2025 
FPSO - COMMISSION CLERK 

LUMEN' 

RE: CONFIDENTIAL- Regulatory Assessment Fee Returns for Six Months Ending 
June 30, 2025 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

Enclosed in a sealed envelope for confidential filing please find the Final Florida Regulatory Assessment 
fee returns for the six months ended June 30, 2025, for the following companies containing confidential 
information: 

Level 3 Communications, LLC - TX238-25-T-1-R 
CenturyLink of Florida, Inc - TL727-25-T- 1 -R 

The Company is requesting confidential treatment of this report pursuant to §364. 183, Florida Statutes. 
This Notice requires that the information be treated as confidential while on file at the Florida Public Service 
Commission. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 318-388-9453 or via e-mail at marv.garris@lumen.com . 

Mary Garris 
Manager - Regulatory Finance 
Attachments 

100 CenturyLink Drive 
Monroe, LA 71203 
Tel: 318-388-9000 
Lumen.com 


